
Membership Report

Because of COVID, some of the jobs have been way behind. We are now caught up on the filing
of all the bulletins for the past 2 years.

Changes in members information is up to date. Michael Yancy always has the latest address, etc.
information, as long as the office receives it. Delores Broberg and Priscilla Shaffer have begun a
project of up -to -dating our directory. This brought about a discussion of an on-line program we
could purchase which was presented to Administrative Council  and has been approved. With the
participation of Bruce McNeel, Delores, Priscilla, Michael Yancy and me we will be proceeding
with this change. Church members will hear more about what will be needed as we progress in
the new program.

Submitted by Jean Walker, Secretary

Archives Report

Archives has not been so affected by Covid and having an absence from the building.  Material
to be saved has continued when possible. There continues, occasionally, to be requests from
families for family baptism, marriage and death dates.

Submitted by Jean Walker, Chair


